- 2 -


PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-1609/14


16 December 2014

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
NOTICE

(Informal working meeting of States Party to the CITAAC)


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the delegations and, on behalf of the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, would like to remind them of the request–made at the CSH meeting of this past December 11–to invite the states party to the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions (CITAAC) to meet informally on Thursday  December 18, to exchange views and continue with preparations for the Second Conference of States Party to the CITAAC, to be held on Friday, February 13, 2015, at OAS headquarters.


Pursuant to that request, the Chair of the CSH wishes to invite the states party to the CITAAC to hold their informal working meeting in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room, beginning at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 18, 2014. 


Website on CITAAC:  http://www.oas.org/en/sms/CITAAC/default.asp.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP33946E04�








